COVID Updates
The health and well-being of our village and 
staff is our first priority.  
Current MI Covid-19 guidelines are in effect.
 The shop is sanitized each night, 
in an effort to slow the spread. 
Thank you for all of the support from local customers, 
business owners, families, and organizations.
 
 
Learn more about the Michigan Covid 19 Guidelines
and restrictions here: 
https://www.michigan.gov/coronavirus/?utm_source=google&utm_medium=cpc&utm_campaign=covid20 

